
   Parent Update 12/2/20 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE PAST WEEK  

- Students continued AAPPL testing through Tuesday.  Students who are unable to complete their tests on 

Tuesday must email Mr. Scozzafava to schedule a time to finish at:  MScozzafava@washoeschools.net  

- ImPACT Testing was conducted one last time on Monday. 

- The WCSD Board met during a marathon meeting last Tuesday and voted to temporarily place middle 

and high school students on Distance Learning due to lack of community resources needed to support 

schools during the COVID 19 pandemic.  Students will begin distance learning on Wednesday, December 

2nd, and are tentatively scheduled to return to in-person hybrid learning models on Monday, January 4th. 

WHAT’S COMING SOON? 

DISTANCE LEARNING 

-Students should be virtually attending ALL CLASSES, EVERY DAY!   Students should be prepared to log 

in using TEAMS on Wednesday morning.  Classes will run on schedule, just as in school.  The school 

schedule can be accessed here: https://www.washoeschools.net/Page/15652 

 

NUTRITION SERVICES 

Meals will continue to be FREE through the end of December.  Meals will be distributed on MONDAYS, 

WEDNESDAYS and FRIDAYS at INCLINE MIDDLE SCHOOL.  Please check this link for more information:  

www.WashoeSchools.net/Nutrition 

 

EQUAL ACCESS TO THE WEB 

Incline High School, in partnership with Incline Boosters, is working to broaden the reach of our secure 

network to the fields and parking lots.  This is a large undertaking (over $250K project) that will not only 

benefit the students at Incline High School, but the community of Incline Village as well!   

 

We envision a space where students and community members can access the District’s Free and Secure 

Network to innovate, collaborate, and educate.  Please reach out to our school’s Development and 

Communications Director at Nicolle.Larson@washoeschools.net if you’re interested in championing this 

endeavor.  

 

OFFICE HOURS 

The Incline High School office will be open for usual business hours (7:30- 2:30) during Digital Learning 

and teachers will be teaching from school.   

 

ATHLETICS 

Our athletic season is further DELAYED due to the new Distance Learning model.  We will update with 

more information as we receive it.  In the meantime, please make sure to: 

1) Register your athlete at www.registermyathlete.com by end of November. 

(This will take approximately 10 minutes and you will need proof of birth and residency). 

2) ALL Physicals must be turned in before students may practice.  Physicals are good for 2 years. 
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VOLUNTEERS/PROCTORS NEEDED  

When we return to school, Incline High School will be in desperate need of Volunteers to proctor 

classrooms while quarantined teachers teach remotely.  There is a Volunteer Process and Fingerprinting is 

necessary. Please reach out to Mrs. Valerie at VJackson@washoeschools.net for more information.   

 

UPCOMING DATES 

• Digital Learning Mode (12/2-1/4) tentatively 

• 12/16- Portland State University virtual visit 

• 12/16- Booster’s Meeting @ 5:30pm 

• 12/21- 1/1 (Winter Break)  

• 1/4- Return from Winter Break 

• 1/22- End of 1st Semester 

BOOSTERS: 

• The next general Booster’s meeting will 12/16 at 5:30. You can access that meeting here:  

https://www.google.com/maps/search/%2528Click+on+the+Google+Meet+link%2529?hl=en 

  

COUNSELOR’S CORNER: 

• Our Counselors will continue to be on-site through Digital learning.  Please reach out to them if 

you have any concerns regarding your child’s social-emotional well-being during these difficult 

times!  Together we can brainstorm ways to keep our students healthy during these complicated 

and difficult times. 

• 12/16- Portland State University virtual College Tour.  Access it here:  https://pdx.zoo...4112248966 

 

COVID UPDATE: 

Cases are on the rise in Washoe County and nation-wide. Several WCSD Schools are currently closed. 

Please be vigilant with your student’s pre-screening to help keep our schools open. 

• Check out the Truckee Meadows Risk Meter here:  https://tmrpa.org/covid-wc/ 

• Please Pre-Screen your student(s) using the pre-screen tool here: 

https://www.washoeschools.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=36853&dataid

=45314&FileName=WCSD%20Self-Screen%20for%20COVID19%2009-22-2020.pdf 

 

AYoxsimer@washoeschools.net 
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